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1. We have completed another very busy and successful year.  
2. Last report to CWB AGM was 2017-06-01.  
3. Held three ASC meetings since my last report, 2017-06-17, 2018-01-28 and 2018-04-22.  
4. Our committee has 31 points of business on our minutes.  
5. We regularly have 11 members attending our meetings.  
6. Special thanks for the efforts of:  Lyla Bilton, Neil Johnston, Don Bullee, Lt(N) Kevin Daeninck, Phillip Bingham, 

Larry Schenkeveld, Pam Shaw, Christine Shaw, Hugh Walker, Andy Huhn, Jim Palmquist, Barry Webb, Ian Mullins 
and Tyson Schenkeveld.  

7. We are awaiting HMCS Chippawa's assistance to hang our new Main Deck Corps Badge.  
8. We completed and hung our Rededicated Cornwell at the Gun Picture with Story Board, Replica Medals, 

Challenge Coin and Cap Tallies. It is located in the Gangway across from the CO's cabin.  
9. We tried an Alumni Gathering at the Forks in August. We have four ideas for future events. Another Beer Tasting, 

a Wine Tasting, a Paint Party and a Golf Tournament.  
10. Completed the Jack Cornwell Story and it is on our Website under the History Tab.  
11. Had a presentation about alumni clothing, memorabilia and swag presented by Lorna & Jerry Trapp's Say It with 

Stitches Custom Embroidery.  
12. We ordered and we are selling Corps Badge Alumni pins and also purchased and we are selling 100th Sea Cadet 

Anniversary pins. Our Commemorative coin and Logo pin are ready to order.  
13. Our Challenge Coin is moving slowly; out of 200 we have 80 in stock. 83 sold and 37 gifted.  
14. CO interviews are ongoing; we have three left to do, Kevin Daeninck, Sadie Pelland and Susan Chadwick.  
15. Our 2nd 50 Year History Book project material is slowly coming together. See our website under the History Tab 

for some of the pictures we have received so far.  
16. Our http://jtcvcalumni.ca website is a huge success. 5122 visits, 3376 unique visits, 21,320 pages viewed since 

last June. Outstanding!  
17. Both our Facebook JTCVC Alumni (144 members) and RCSCC John Travers Cornwell VC (346 members) pages are 

growing. Slowly. We have also had some posts posted on Instagram, HMCS Quadra Alumni and Royal Canadian 
Sea Cadet Alumni Facebook pages.  

18. Our Database has 180 names and is growing.  
19. We have a new Communications Chair: Christine Shaw.  
20. We have a new Event Planning Chair: Pamela Shaw. We have with the approval of the Corps and the Branch and 

set our starting date for our 100th Anniversary Reunion Thursday, May 28, 2020.  Mark your Calendar.  
21. We welcome any comments and ideas and suggestions. Let us all Stand our Station in support of our corps, our 

branch and this exciting project.  

Respectfully submitted,  
John Jamieson  
Chairperson 100th Anniversary Steering Committee & Chairperson Cornwell (Winnipeg) Branch Alumni Committee  

http://jtcvcalumni.ca/

